
 

 

MARCH 13, 2020 

 

Greetings, 

We are continuing to monitor the developments associated with the Corona Virus outbreak.  It is my hope that we can 

continue to operate as usual through the spring break week.  We will make an assessment each day based on the 

situation at that time.  I appreciate every one's patience and cooperation as we navigate this unprecedented event. 

I am asking that all college related out-of-town travel for both staff and students be cancelled through April 9th.  I am 

also asking that we limit meetings on campus to groups of less than 100 during this same period.  These measures will 

help in protecting the campus by limiting the possibility of spreading the virus.   

As always, I encourage each of you to practice the recommended regular hand washing and courteous measures of 

covering your cough or sneeze.  I also ask that each student and staff member use their discretion and not come to 

campus if they have any flu-like symptoms. These activities will do more to combat this virus than almost anything else 

we can do.  As a reminder, we have a number of corona virus response publications on the alert tab of our website.  

These may be helpful in providing you with more information about minimizing your risk of contracting the virus.   

We will all get through this event through the exercise of caution, courtesy, and courage.  Thank you and have a safe and 

happy weekend! 

 

Robin Myers 

Chancellor 


